
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/26/2013 5:17:14 PM

RedactedWan Fong (/Q=PG&E/OIT=Comorate/cn=Recinients/cn=FXW 1VTo:
Redacted

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Eisenman, Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EXE3); Disse, Greg 
(ET) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=GLD0); Michael Picker 
(Michael.picker@gov.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Chaset, Nicolas L. 
(nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov); Woemer, Bob
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=R 1WA1); Rachel Gold 
(Rachel@consciousventuresgroup.com); Raul DeLaRosa 
(Raul.DeLaRosa@gov.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: LSA transmission interconnection concerns - PG&E 

Dear Fong and Geisha,

Over the course of recent months, our members have raised growing concerns regarding 
transmission interconnection costs and delays. Given the breadth of the challenges facing solar 
developers, it appears that project viability could be threatened, and along with it the success of 
key programs such as RAM and the RPS.

In an effort to help remedy the issue, LSA is sending you the attached letter, which both 
describes the problems facing projects where PG&E is the PTO, and proposes a suite of 
solutions.

Fong, as you and I discussed today, we look forward to working collaboratively with you and 
the PG&E team to address these issues.

Regards, 
Shannon Eddy

Executive Director, 
Large-scale Solar Association 
916-731-8371 (o) 
415-819-4285 (c)
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